Zamansky Professional Association

3901 IDS Tower
80 South Eighth Street
Minneapolis, MN 55402
Phone: 612-340-9720
Fax: 612-340-9662

zamansky@zamanskylaw.com

November 30, 2017
VIA EMAIL AND US MAIL
Nhia Vang, Deputy Legislative Hearing Officer Chris Tolbert, Councilmember
Katie Larson, Recording Secretary Melanie McMahon, Legislative Aide
City of Saint Paul City of Saint Paul
City Hall and Court House Office of the City Council
15 West Kellogg Blvd 310-C City Hall
Hearing Room 330 15 West Kellogg Boulevard
St. Paul, MN 55102 Saint Paul, MN 55102
LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Kathryn.Larson@ci.stpaul.mn.us melanie.mcmahon@ci.stpaul.mn.us

RE:  City of Saint Paul License Hearing - File SR 17-173 — License No. 0016211
To the Above-Named Addressees:

We are counsel for Enivid Realty Corporation, a Minnesota corporation (“Company”) in connection
with the above-referenced matter, which is scheduled to take place on December 7, 2017 at 2:00 pm
(“Hearing”). In connection with our representation of the Company, we have been advised that construction
has already commenced at 2051 Ford Parkway (“Premises™), which Premises is subject to the St. Paul City
Council’s final approval of the license identified in the above-referenced matter.

We hereby request that the City of St. Paul issue an order that immediately stops all work at the
Premises. Considering that the Hearing has not yet occurred, nor has final approval been granted by the St.
Paul City Council for said license, any and all construction taking place at the Premises in connection
therewith is an unlawful violation of Chapter 310 of the Saint Paul City Code of Ordinances, among other
regulations, and must immediately stop.

We look forward to your immediate action with respect to this urgent matter. Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,
ZAMANSKY PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION

NN

Ronald A. Zamgns
cc: Enivid Realty Corporation
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